
To whom it may concern, 

I am a local resident of Dee Why. I wanted to personally write to you as I am highly supportive 
of the new development at 4 Delmar Parade not only is 219 new apartments going to 
contribute to the under supply of dwellings and assist the housing target of 12,000 new 
dwellings over the next 12 years. 

It is also going to consolidate multiples drive ways along the Delmar Parade frontage and 
improve the traffic flow onto that busy intersection. 

I feel the brand new Look will be a great addition to the area and looking forward to seeing it 
completed! 

Kind regards
Lara

Sent: 5/07/2023 1:05:30 PM
Subject: 4 Delmar Parade Dee Why


